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The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date February 4, 2019 Report No: PW-02-19
Directed To: | Mayor and Members of Council Attachments:
Department: | Public Works Policy

) References:

gry?pared Jonathan Osborne, P.Eng. — Manager of Engineering
Subject: Front Rd Watermain Replacement — Award to Consultant
RECOMMENDATION:

That Council award consulting services for the design of the Front Road watermain replacement
to Dillon Consulting.

REPORT:

The existing 8" ductile iron watermain along Front Rd between Gary Ave and Malden Rd was
installed in 1984. We experience frequent watermain breaks in this section on an annual basis. -
The replacement of this watermain was identified brought forward during 2019 budget sessions
and approved at a budget cost of $3,000,000.

We have reached out to Dillon Consulting to provide a proposal to complete the design, tender
and contract administration for the project. Dillon was chosen as the preferred consultant based
on their previous knowledge on the existing watermain, and their schedule availability to complete
the project. We anticipate surveying and design to occur during the spring, with construction to
occur during the summer/fall.

The cost of for Dillon’s services would be $85,500 for the design and tendering of the project. It
is recommended that Council award the consulting work for the Front Rd watermain replacement
to Dillon Consulting.
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Respectfully submitted,

-
g

L
Jonathan Osborne, P.Eng.
Manager of Engineering

Reviewed by:

Treasury Clerks Public Works

Planning

Cult. & Rec.

Building

Fire




